
Eastern Panhandle Multimodal Transit Center 
Project Update:

On behalf of the Eastern Panhandle Transit Authority 
(EPTA), we are pleased to inform you that the demolition 
at 412 W. Race Street marks the beginning of a significant 
development for the construction of our new Multimodal 
Transit Center.

•  This project is slated to enhance the local  
    infrastructure and provide a modernized hub  
    for transportation.

•  During construction, the adjacent unnamed alley  
    will be temporarily closed starting on October 7, 2024,  
    for surface upgrades from dirt to pavement and will  
    remain closed until project completion.

www.eptawv.com


